
Walk Safely to School Day
Friday 20 May 2022

Northern Sydney schools are
encouraged to participate in
Walk Safely to School Day. 



Tell us how your school is

celebrating Walk Safely to
School Day and go in the draw
to win one of three breakfast

boxes. 

To enter the draw, register your school:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VPFRK9S 
or scan the QR Code.



Prize draw winners will be notified via email on 9/5/22.

For more information or support contact the Northern Sydney Live Life
Well at School team: NSLHD-LiveLifeWellatSchool@health.nsw.gov.au 
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